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I want to continue mail-in-voting.  I am a new resident of Oregon.  The vetting that I 

incurred in order to become registered to vote in Oregon was thorough.  I was also 

informed that I would incur a significant fine if I was untruthful.  I think that is a good 

deterrent as I don't think voting is important enough to non-citizens that they would 

risk a large fine. 


